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CRIME PREVENTION

It has been an extremely difficult time for many of us during these trying times. Many
people are doing exceptionally well by sticking to the lock down and social distancing
guidelines. Please continue to follow the Governments guidelines where applicable.
We have had a few complaints of social distancing concerns and drug dealing on the
Alum Rock and other nearby busy locations.

I wanted to reassure you that the Neighbourhood team officers are on patrols and are
doing all they can to ensure the guidelines are adhered to and that people have an
understanding of the crisis we are experiencing.

Please continue to follow these guidelines and ensure you all keep safe.
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